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We will be supporting The Wellspring with 
our Harvest collection this year.  For those 
who may not know, this is a charity who 
supports the people of Stockport who are 
homeless or at risk of losing their home. The 
Wellspring provide an average of 80 meals 
a day, including breakfast, lunch and snack 
packs.  Therefore, the ingredients needed 
are getting more diverse.  I have attached 
the ‘Wish List’ to give you some ideas and a 
list of items they don’t need at present.  
These include: soup, pasta, rice, hot dogs, 
tuna and toiletries.  If you are able to, take a 
look at the list and add something extra to 
your shopping.  Donations can be brought 
into school from next week.


This year, the charity are also collecting 
fresh items.  If this is something you would 
like to donate, please bring in only on 
Friday next week (29th September).  
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Important Upcoming Dates


Join us in the school hall 
next Friday, from 9.10am to 
10.30am for a hot drink and 
biscuit or cake.  If you can, 

bring a donation for Macmillan too.


The Annual General Meeting 
(AGM) for the PTA is being held 
next Tuesday at 4.30pm in 
school.  We hear about the 
work of the PTA over the last 

year and make plans for the year ahead.  Anyone 
can attend; if you would like to come please 
email me or phone the school office so we can 
use an appropriate room.


The PTA Spooky Disco will be 
taking place on Thursday 19th 
October.  More information to 
come - please just save the 
date for now.


Friday 6th October: last date 
to bring any harvest items 
(see opposite).   Any fresh 

items can be brought on 29th September. 


The Kingsway are holding 
their Open Evening for 
Years 5 and 6, on Thursday 
5th October, 5pm - 7.30pm, 

on the Broadway Campus.


SCHOOL NEWS

Reporting Absence

If your child is going to be absent, 

please report this via the school office 
ONLY.  You can leave a message on the 
voicemail by ringing the school number.


Messages left via ClassDojo or the 
school website will not be seen in time.
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Kind regards,      

Cathy Beddows and the Etchells staff

New Starters September 2024


Do you know any families with children looking to 
start nursery or school next September?  If so, we 
are holding guided tours of the school throughout 
the autumn term.  The closing date for applications 
is 15th January 2024.  Prospective parents are 
invited to phone the school office to book onto one 
of the ‘show rounds’.  We have a poster on our 
socials; please share far and wide if you can!


Visitors of the Canine Kind


Two of our year groups, Y4 and Y5, have 
both had very special visitors in the last 
week.  The dogs, Clover and Mia, were 
extremely well behaved and put a smile on 
the faces of the children (and staff!) 
However, the main purpose of the visits 
was to inspire their writing; I’m really 
looking forward to seeing their final 
pieces.


